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●​ Youth Basketball League continued games at The Center, Hurricane Creek 
Elementary and Bryant Middle School. Regular season ended March 1st and 
tournament play ended on March 8th. 

●​ Pickleball Power Morning League continues.  
●​ Bryant Aquatic Center hosted a Bryant High School swim and dive meet on 

February 6. We had approximately 140 swimmers competing from ten different 
schools. 

●​ BASS Swim Team participated in a Junior Olympic Qualifier meet on February 
14-15. They finished 2nd overall and the boys team finished 1st out of 9 teams. 
All 14 BASS swimmers that participated qualified for the summer Junior 
Olympics in Houston. 

●​ Hosted a Lifeguard Recertification and Lifeguard Instructor Recertification class 
was held on February 22. 

●​ An Aquatics Facility Operator class was held on February 25-26 with 7 attendees 
from around the state. 

●​ A new Lochinvar water heater was installed for the Bishop lap pool. We are 
currently installing an identical heater for the therapy pool. 

●​ Replaced a mini-split AC unit in the aquatics storage room. 
●​ Installed super soil and re-seeded problem areas on Midland Park soccer fields  
●​ Replaced the fencing at the front of Midland park. Leveled the fence to the new 

additional parking area.  
●​ Re-installed a water fountain at Midland Park once temperatures allowed 
●​ Opened all outdoor restrooms for Spring season. 
●​ Opened all outdoor fields for Spring season. 
●​ Installed outdoor AED cabinet and AED at Alcoa 40 Park Pavilion. 
●​ Currently working with JF Media on a comprehensive Advertising Plan that will 

be implemented this year. 
●​ Received bids for natatorium dehumidification system replacement and awarded 

project. Currently working through contract details but work is still on schedule for 
this Summer.  

●​ Registration is now open for spring break swim lessons, March 24th-28th. 
●​ Registration is now open for the lifeguard certification course, March 24th-28th. 
●​ Registration is now open for youth volleyball lessons with impact certified coach, 

Aubry Brandon. 2nd-6th grades beginning April 1st.  
●​ Registration is now open for garden plots in the community garden. Spaces are 

limited. 


